
Notice 

 

There are two vacant seats in the Dept of Geography for the MA/MSc program. These will be 
filled on the basis of merit (i.e. marks obtained in the GU Entrance Test). Candidates interested 
in seeking admission may contact  the Head, Dept of Geography  on Monday, 26th August 2019 
at 10 am with the originals  of their BA/BSc  marksheet (and 1 xerox copy). 
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